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Dear Requester, 

Further to your recent Freedom Of Information request, Please see below in response. The 

information is only available from July 2006 as no longer held centrally in an easily accessible form. 

In respect of Q3. This information would be exempt under sec.41 of the FOIA, as commercially 

sensitive information, and provided to us in confidence and so would not be released if held.  

41.—(1) Information is exempt information if —  
(a) it was obtained by the public authority from any other person (including another public 
authority), and,  
(b) the disclosure of the information to the public (otherwise than under this Act) by the public 

authority holding it would constitute a breach of confidence actionable by that or any other person. 

However this information may be obtained directly by the supplier as estimated costing. 

1. On an annual basis how much salt have you purchased for de-icing purposes for the last 5 years? 

Since July 2016 34,171 tonnes 

2. What was the type/specification of the salt? 6mm Brown salt BS3247:2011 

3. What was the average price of the salt, on a £/T basis? Commercially sensitive information 

4. What was the name of the supplier, and where was the salt produced? ICL, Cleveland 

5. Do you negotiate de-icing salt annually or on another basis? Utilise ESPO Framework 220 which 

runs until April 2019 

6. What are the contact details of the person who manages ordering de-icing salt? 

Alex.bradshaw@viaem.co.uk 

  

We hope this now satisfies your request. Should you have any further enquiry please do not hesitate 

to contact me directly on the details below.  

 In addition to this and for future reference Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes 

previous FOIR,s and answers on its website, under Disclosure logs. (see link) 

http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/ 

You can use the search facility using keywords. 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 

complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints 

and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email 

complaints@nottscc.gov.uk. 

Kind Regards 
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